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NOTICE

The Board of Regents of Northern New Mexico College are canceling their regular
meeting scheduled for Friday, January 21, 2022. It is the intent of the Board to schedule
its next regular meeting Thursday, February 24, 2022, and at that meeting adopt its 2022
Open Meetings Act Resolution to reflect that its 2022 regular meetings will be held on the
4t Thursday of each month thereafter.
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